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Three Days/ Two Nights Residential to The Manor House, Okehampton 
Tuesday 19th – Thursday 21st June 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
We are excited to inform you that following a class discussion, we have begun to consider 
arrangements for next year’s residential trip to The Manor House, which is located at the foothills of 
Dartmoor National Park, near Okehampton. (Please see www.manorhousehotel.co.uk for further 
details). 
 
During the three days/ two night residential, we have a vast choice of activities to partake in, which 
are included in the overall cost, including possible use of the climbing wall, swimming pool, ten pin 
bowling, off-road biking and water sports, as well as carrying out craft activities, going for a guided 
walk, having evening entertainment and so much more! These activities will be confirmed once we 
know numbers.  
 
The final cost of this trip will be no more than £150 (if we are in receipt of Pupil Premium for your 
child, it will be £100), which will include two nights’ accommodation, numerous activities each day, 
breakfast, lunch and an evening meal each day (a packed lunch however will be needed for the first 
day) and evening entertainment. As it is relatively close, we are assuming parental assistance with 
transportation; otherwise this will impact further on the cost. 
 
In order to secure a place on this trip for your child, we are asking for a deposit of £40 (£25 for Pupil 
Premium children) before Friday 1st December 2017. Following this, you will be allocated with a 
payment card, allowing you to pay the remaining balance over the remaining months. Please make 
your payment (and thereby granting permission for your child to attend) via www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  
 
I am sure you can appreciate that this is a rough outline of the residential trip until numbers are 
confirmed, but if you do have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Helen Ward and Claire Humber 
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